
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday, 1st October 2021 

 

Summer Term 

 DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Mondays: Table-Top Games: Years 1-5 

 Move More Club: Years 1-5 

Tuesdays: Private Music Lessons: Sheldon 

 Construction Club: Years 1-5 

Wednesdays: Chess Club (Lunch): Years 4&5 

 Forest School: Tower Class only 

Thursdays: Private Music Lessons: Sundial 

Fridays: Move More Multi-Skills: Years 1-5 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

12.10.21 Harvest Festival Service: all welcome!  

15.10.21 Open Morning: Prospective parents 

19.10.21 Parents Evening (1/2)  Please see  

20.10.21 Parents Evening (2/2)  info below 

22.10.21 TED Day: No Children in School 

 

25.10.21  29.10.21   Half-Term Break 
 

01.11.21 All Children return to School  

12.11.21 Open Morning: Prospective parents 

17.12.21 Last Day of Term 

03.01.22 Bank Holiday: School Closed 

04.01.22 TED Day: School Closed 

05.01.22 All Children return to School  

 

Our Open Mornings for next year’s reception 

children are now available for bookings.  Please see 

attached poster for details. 

Overbury School Vision 

“Discover, nurture and share 
God’s gifts” 

‘God has given each of you gifts from his great 

variety of spiritual gifts. Use them well to serve 

one another.’    1 Peter 4:10 

               
 

Pupil Achievements for 
weeks ending 24.9.21 & 1.10.21 

 
Readers of the Week:  
Toby / Shelby / Oscar.S 
Ralph / Arthur / Aidan 
 
Writers of the Week:   
Zachary / Mae / Joseph 
Olivia / Tom / Amelia.T 
 
Mathematician of the Week:  
Ava / Sofia / Lewis 
Bertie / Evelyn / Herbie 
 
Friend of the Week: 
Humphrey / Arthur / Betsy 
Layla.C / Max / Ollie.S 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

CONGRATULATIONS! to 

Amelia.D who had an amazing 
result competing on her pony 
“Jilly” in her Dressage 
Competition.  Amelia and her 
team mates won the British 
Dressage Under 21 Team 
Regional finals and have 
qualified for the National 
Championships in October.   
Amelia also qualified for two British Dressage 
Under 21 Myguest Regional Final classes and 
won the Intro.  She also came second in the 
Prelim, gaining two more tickets to the 
Nationals! Well done Amelia – all that hard 
work paid off! 
  +  +  +  +  +  +  +  +  +  +  +  +  +  +  +  +  +  +   

WELL DONE! to Poppy & Reva who 

completed their 60 miles for “Young Lives vs 
Cancer” raising over £500.  

What an amazing achievement! 
 
 
 
 
 

  +  +  +  +  +  +  +  +  +  +  +  +  +  +  +  +  +  +   

WELL DONE! to Harley and Fern for bringing 

home Gold medals at their Mid-Somerset 
Dance Festival competition. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please email the office of any out of school 
achievements you would like added! 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

We’ve had a very busy couple of 

weeks and there are some photos on 

the next page that I hope you’ll enjoy. 
 

Beautiful weather has allowed for a 

great deal of outdoor learning and a 

very successful Macmillan Coffee 

‘morning’ – thank you to everyone who 

came and supported this.   Sundial had 

a wonderful trip to Chedworth Roman 

Villa on Monday and have been 

practicing being Roman Centurians 

(see pictures).  We were lucky to have 

MiQuill (caterers) come in with their 

Juicing Bicycle to make delicious 

smoothies for everyone; they all 

eagerly participated and loved their 

treats. 
 

Please ensure you send your child/ren 

in with a named coat, jumper and/or 

cardigan and a water-bottle. 
 

If you have any questions or concerns 

at any time, please come and see me. 
 

Have a lovely weekend.     Emma Ross  

COVID-19  
Please do not bring your child into 
school if they are displaying any Covid 
symptoms:  
- A high temperature 
- A new and/or continuous cough 
- Change or loss of taste or smell. 

If your child shows any of these 
symptoms, please ensure you get a PCR 
test done for them as soon as possible.  
Thank you. 

HARVEST FESTIVAL 
Tuesday, 12th October  

2.00  3.00 pm 
We are delighted to be able to 
welcome you all to our Harvest 

Festival at St Faiths this year.  Please 
be mindful the church is small; if you 

feel uncomfortable, wear a mask. 

DROP OFF & 
COLLECTION TIMES 

Please remember that drop-off is 

between   8.40  8.50  
If you arrive after this time, please 
bring your child to the main doors. 

Please note your child will be 
marked in as late after 8.50am. 

PARENTS EVENINGS 
19th & 20th October 

Early next week, we will start to take bookings for 
10 minute slots for our Parents Evenings.  We are 
very happy to invite you into school this year but 

would ask that you do not arrive too early for your 
appointment and that you are aware of others with 
masks.  Please email office@overbury.worcs.sch.uk 

or call the office (01386 725235) to make an 
appointment with your child’s teacher.   

We will provide more detail as to the logistics of the 
evenings closer to the time.    Thank you. 

mailto:office@overbury.worcs.sch.uk

